Sherry Sian

From: Laurie Stephenson [Istephenson@wascomgt.com]

3ent: Wednesday, July 16, 2003 10:48 AM ) Y

To: Sherry Sian Rl #159.
Subject: Re: EA Status

Thanks for the update. ;

I am finalizing the "EAR" Exploration assessment Report with input from EBA and will
filing it as complete within the next couple of weeks for the CGW program. I have also
started to prepare the New Shoshoni EAR and will have that filed seperately during much
the same time frame.

I will still be pushing all the time factors to nth degree - we already close to 2 weeks
behind my negative time frame I expoundad in our June Meeting!

Regards

Laurie Stephenson
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